
Pa Prospectors June 15, 2024 Meeting Minutes

The meeting was called to order located at 1431 SR 29 Hunlock 
Creek. There was 9 in attendance. A roll call of officers present was 
Ryan (President) and Bill (Treasurer) and the New (Vice President) 
Chad.

The pledge of allegiance were said. The secretary minutes was read 
by Bill (Treasurer). Chad made a motion to accept the minutes and 
seconded by Joe. The treasurer's report was read by Bill. A motion to
accept the report and pay the bills was made by Chad and seconded 
by Claude. 

There was no old business brought up. 

Regarding new business, Bill brought up about being able to prospect
in the waterways in PA where you don't need a permit However, if 
you want to dredge you need a permit. Also, officers nominated 
where Ryan as president, Bill as treasurer and Chad as vice 
president. The club still needs a secretary. Chad made a motion to 
accept and it was seconded by Claude.

Chaplain Claude said grace. The meeting was adjourned. A good 
time was had by all that came.

The next meeting will be Saturday August 17th at 12 o'clock unless it 
rains. If it rains, it will be moved to Sunday the 18th at 1 o'clock. It will
be located at 1431 SR 29 Hunlock Creek, PA. Please bring a cover 
dish if you're coming.


